
Sharing of Experience 

On 21st February, 2023, an event ‘Sharing of Experience’ was organized by English Study 

Forum of the English department in KKH Conference Hall at 10 am. The first ever Y-20 

conclave was organized in Assam in IIT Guwahati from 6th to 8th February, 2023. In this Y-

20 summit, 500 youths from the G-20 countries participated to share their ideas regarding the 

future of the world. Out of the 82 students selected from Assam, Nilakshi Kumari and 

Dikshita Kalita are students from English department. Both of them were invited on the event 

to share their experiences of participating in the Y-20 summit. 

 



 

 



                    

 

  


